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Description of service Advertise
ment 
period 

Closing 
Date 
 

Bid documents 
obtainable from 

Address Bid 
documen
t’s price 

Contact details (for 
specification) 
 

LDPWRI-
P/ 19011 

Supply, Design, Hang 
Curtains, Viole, Lace 
Curtains, Curtain Rails, 
Blinds and Rods for 44 
Houses at Parliamentary 
Village at Capricorn 
District for a Period of 
Three (3) Years’  
 
Compulsory briefing 
session: 
 
Date:  02 March 2020 
 
Venue: Department of 
Public Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure: 43 Church 
street Works Towers 
Polokwane 0699 
 
TIME: 11H00 
 

21 days 09 March 
2020 
 
 
11h00 

Department of Public 
Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure: 43 
Church street 
Works Towers 
Polokwane 0699 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Private Bag 
X 9490 
Polokwane 
0700 

R85.00 Bid Specification: 
Mr. Mokonyama W: 
(015) 284 7211 
  
 
 
Bid administration: 
Makaringe C & 
Malapane Suzan. w/h 
Tel:(015) 284 
7142/7531 
Fax:015 284 7034 
 
makaringec@dpw.limpo
po.gov.za 
 
malapanehs@dpw.limp
opo.gov.za 
 
 

mailto:makaringec@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:makaringec@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:malapanehs@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:malapanehs@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
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LDPWRI-
P/ 19012 

Supply Household 
Furniture And To Collect 
Old Ones From The 
Parliamentary Village To 
Capricorn District for a 
period of three (3) years. 
  
Compulsory briefing 
session: 
 
Date:  02 March 2020 
 
Venue: Department of 
Public Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure: 43 Church 
street Works Towers 
Polokwane 0699 
 
TIME: 09H00 

21 days 09 March 
2020 
 
 
11h00 

Department of Public 
Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure: 43 
Church street 
Works Towers 
Polokwane 0699 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Private Bag 
X 9490 
Polokwane 
0700 

R85.00 Bid Specification: 
Mr. Mokonyama W: 
(015) 284 7211 
  
 
 
Bid administration: 
Makaringe C & 
Malapane Suzan. w/h 
Tel:(015) 284 
7142/7531 
Fax:015 284 7034 
 
makaringec@dpw.limpo
po.gov.za 
 
malapanehs@dpw.limp
opo.gov.za 
 
 

LDPWRI-
HR/ 19001 

Appointment of a Training 
Service Provider to 
provide a one (1) year 
Certificate in Construction 
studies and Recognition 
of Prior Learning (RPL) 
Process for B-Tech 
Qualification in 
Construction Studies  
 
 

21 days 09 March 
2020 
 
 
11h00 

Department of Public 
Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure: 43 
Church street Works 
Towers Polokwane 
0699 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Private Bag 
X 9490 
Polokwane 
0700 

R85.00 Bid Specification: 
Ms. Kaseke L: 015 284 
7156 
 
Bid administration: 
Makaringe C & 
Malapane Suzan. w/h 
Tel:(015) 284 
7676/7531 
Fax:015 284 7034 
 
makaringec@dpw.limpo

mailto:makaringec@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:makaringec@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:malapanehs@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:malapanehs@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:makaringec@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
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po.gov.za 
 
malapanehs@dpw.limp
opo.gov.za 
 
 

LDPWRI-
ROADS/ 
19001 

Appointment of 
Professional 
Environmental Consultant 
to investigate 
Contamination in 
Government Garages 
and Cost Centres and 
Compilation of Site 
Assessment reports and 
remediation plans or 
monitoring plans in areas 
where there is 
contamination, Capricorn 
and Vhembe Districts. 
 
 
Only service provider 
(s) who are EME or 
QSE, which are, at least 
51% owned by black 
people will be 
considered for this bid 
as per Preferential 
Procurement 
Regulations 2017.  
Service provider (s) are 

21 days 09 March 
2020 
 
11h00 

Department of Public 
Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure: 43 
Church street Works 
Towers Polokwane 
0699 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Private Bag 
X 9490 
Polokwane 
0700 

R85.00 Bid Specification: 
Ms. Mashamba T: 
(015) 284 7497/ 
066 423 3766 
 
Mashambat3@dpw.lim
popo.gov.za 
 
 
Bid administration: 
Makaringe C & 
Malapane Suzan. w/h 
Tel:(015) 284 
7676/7531 
Fax:015 284 7034 
 
makaringec@dpw.limpo
po.gov.za 
 
malapanehs@dpw.limp
opo.gov.za 
 
 

mailto:makaringec@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:malapanehs@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:malapanehs@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:Mashambat3@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:Mashambat3@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:makaringec@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:makaringec@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:malapanehs@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:malapanehs@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
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required to submit an 
original or certified 
copy of the EME or QSE 
B-BBEE Status Level of 
contributor issued by 
SANAS only or an 
original or certified 
copy of DTI sworn 
affidavit in terms of 
Codes of good 
practice” indicating that 
service provider is an 
EME/ QSE. Failure to 
submit B-BBEE Status 
Level of contributor will 
result on bid being non-
responsive or 
disqualified. 
 
 
Date:  27 February 2020 
 
Venue: Department of 
Public Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure: 43 Church 
street Works Towers 
Polokwane 0699 
 
TIME: 11H00 
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LDPWRI-
ROADS/ 
19002 

Appointment of 
Professional 
Environmental Consultant 
to investigate 
Contamination in 
Government Garages 
and Cost Centres and 
Compilation of Site 
Assessment reports and 
remediation plans or 
monitoring plans in areas 
where there is 
contamination, Mopani 
Districts. 
 
NB: Only service 
provider (s) who are 
EME or QSE, which are, 
at least 51% owned by 
black people will be 
considered for this bid 
as per Preferential 
Procurement 
Regulations 2017.  
Service provider (s) are 
required to submit an 
original or certified 
copy of the EME or QSE 
B-BBEE Status Level of 
contributor issued by 
SANAS only or an 
original or certified 

21 days 09 March 
2020 
 
 
 
11h00 

Department of Public 
Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure: 43 
Church street Works 
Towers Polokwane 
0699 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Private Bag 
X 9490 
Polokwane 
0700 

R85.00 Bid Specification: 
Ms. Mashamba T: 
(015) 284 7497/ 
066 423 3766 
 
Mashambat3@dpw.lim
popo.gov.za 
 
 
Bid administration: 
Makaringe C & 
Malapane Suzan. w/h 
Tel:(015) 284 
7676/7531 
Fax:015 284 7034 
 
makaringec@dpw.limpo
po.gov.za 
 
malapanehs@dpw.limp
opo.gov.za 
 
 

mailto:Mashambat3@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:Mashambat3@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:makaringec@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:makaringec@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:malapanehs@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:malapanehs@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
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copy of DTI sworn 
affidavit in terms of 
Codes of good 
practice” indicating that 
service provider is an 
EME/ QSE. Failure to 
submit B-BBEE Status 
Level of contributor will 
result on bid being non-
responsive or 
disqualified. 
 
Date:  27 February 2020 
 
Venue: Department of 
Public Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure: 43 Church 
street Works Towers 
Polokwane 0699 
 
TIME: 11H00 
 

LDPWRI-
ROADS/ 
19003 

Appointment of 
Professional 
Environmental Consultant 
to investigate 
Contamination in 
Government Garages 
and Cost Centres and 
Compilation of Site 
Assessment reports and 
remediation plans or 

21 days 09 March 
2020 
 
 
11h00 

Department of Public 
Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure: 43 
Church street Works 
Towers Polokwane 
0699 
 
 
 
 

Private Bag 
X 9490 
Polokwane 
0700 

R85.00 Bid Specification: 
Ms. Mashamba T: 
(015) 284 7497/ 
066 423 3766 
 
Mashambat3@dpw.lim
popo.gov.za 
 
 
Bid administration: 

mailto:Mashambat3@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:Mashambat3@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
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monitoring plans in areas 
where there is 
contamination, Waterberg 
Districts. 
 
NB: Only service 
provider (s) who are 
EME or QSE, which are, 
at least 51% owned by 
black people will be 
considered for this bid 
as per Preferential 
Procurement 
Regulations 2017.  
Service provider (s) are 
required to submit an 
original or certified 
copy of the EME or QSE 
B-BBEE Status Level of 
contributor issued by 
SANAS only or an 
original or certified 
copy of DTI sworn 
affidavit in terms of 
Codes of good 
practice” indicating that 
service provider is an 
EME/ QSE. Failure to 
submit B-BBEE Status 
Level of contributor will 
result on bid being non-
responsive or 

 
 

Makaringe C & 
Malapane Suzan. w/h 
Tel:(015) 284 
7676/7531 
Fax:015 284 7034 
 
makaringec@dpw.limpo
po.gov.za 
 
malapanehs@dpw.limp
opo.gov.za 
 
 

mailto:makaringec@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:makaringec@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:malapanehs@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:malapanehs@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
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disqualified. 
 
 
Date:  27 February 2020 
 
Venue: Department of 
Public Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure: 43 Church 
street Works Towers 
Polokwane 0699 
 
 
TIME: 11H00 
 

LDPWRI-
ROADS/ 
19004 

Appointment of 
Professional 
Environmental Consultant 
to investigate 
Contamination in 
Government Garages 
and Cost Centres and 
Compilation of Site 
Assessment reports and 
remediation plans or 
monitoring plans in areas 
where there is 
contamination, 
Sekhukhune Districts. 
 
 
NB: Only service 
provider (s) who are 

21 days 09 March 
2020 
 
11h00 

Department of Public 
Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure: 43 
Church street Works 
Towers Polokwane 
0699 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Private Bag 
X 9490 
Polokwane 
0700 

R85.00 Bid Specification: 
Ms. Mashamba T: 
(015) 284 7497/ 
066 423 3766 
 
Mashambat3@dpw.lim
popo.gov.za 
 
 
Bid administration: 
Makaringe C & 
Malapane Suzan. w/h 
Tel:(015) 284 
7676/7531 
Fax:015 284 7034 
 
makaringec@dpw.limpo
po.gov.za 

mailto:Mashambat3@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:Mashambat3@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:makaringec@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:makaringec@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
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EME or QSE, which are, 
at least 51% owned by 
black people will be 
considered for this bid 
as per Preferential 
Procurement 
Regulations 2017.  
Service provider (s) are 
required to submit an 
original or certified 
copy of the EME or QSE 
B-BBEE Status Level of 
contributor issued by 
SANAS only or an 
original or certified 
copy of DTI sworn 
affidavit in terms of 
Codes of good 
practice” indicating that 
service provider is an 
EME/ QSE. Failure to 
submit B-BBEE Status 
Level of contributor will 
result on bid being non-
responsive or 
disqualified. 
 
Date:  27 February 2020 
 
Venue: Department of 
Public Works, Roads and 
Infrastructure: 43 Church 

 
malapanehs@dpw.limp
opo.gov.za 
 
 

mailto:malapanehs@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
mailto:malapanehs@dpw.limpopo.gov.za
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street Works Towers 
Polokwane 0699 
 
TIME: 11H00 
 

 

 

 


